From: Sandra McKenzie [sandra@hardymckenzie.com] FOIAPA REQUEST

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 3:52 PM .
To: FOIA Resource Lasa No.:
Cc: Suttenberg, Jeremy P 7 gl oA
Subject: FOIA request of 6/15/2012 Oate Recd:
Attachments: 2012 0615 - To NRC.pdf Suacigiint

fetxiar Sas@’ "
Dear Sir or Madam,

On June 15, 2012, we sent the attached FOIA but have not yet received a copy of the information requested. Please
consider the attached letter for June 15, 2012 as a FOIA request for a copy of the Certificate of Compliance (COC) for the
SH-F2 source holder, manufactured by the Ohmart Corporation, used for the 137 gamma-ray source believed to be
licensed to hold a CS-137 source capsule of up to 1.67 curies in source strength, and is loaded with 1.0 curies for this
application. The COC request is for the Ohmart/Veg enclosure used in the VACIS units manufactured by SAIC and sold
the United States Customs Border Protection.

Sandra McKenzie

Attorney at Law

HARDY MCKENZIE

205 S. Main

Victoria, Texas 77901

(361) 570-8299

(361) 570-8297 fax
sandra@hardymckenzie.com
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material protected by the Attorney-Client privilege. If you
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